Jacqueline Gasvoda
Lifts From Louie

3770 Millers Run Road
McDonald, PA 15057

April 29, 2022

Mrs. Cheryl Bertolino
80 Profio Road
McDonald, PA 15057

Dear Mrs. Bertolino,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of $100.00 to Lifts From Louie a
Pennsylvania state nonprofit corporation received on April 27, 2022 from Emails to
Heaven.

We will be using your donation to purchase another lift assist chair for people with
cancer who may not be able to afford one. Without your help, we would not be able to do
this service.

Thanks again for your thoughtful donation in our brother Lou's name. We purchased our
second 2 chairs for the Family House of UPMC this month. We also ordered another
chair for our first cancer patient in need who lives in Carnegie. So far that is 5 chairs that
we could not have purchased without your help!

Respectfully,
: - .
Jacqueline Gasvoda

Treasurer
DONATION RECEIPT- Keep for your records
Organization: Lifts From Louie
Date Received: April 27, 2020
Contribution: $100.00

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Lifts From Louie was incorporated on September 9, 2019 in the state of Pennsylvania.
Lifts From Louie applied for and was granted tax-exempt status with the IRS on
December 4, 2019 under Internal Revenue code section 501(c)(3).



